
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

 

There will be an open house for the Raymore City Council at 428             

Lasley Bridge Court in the Alexander Creek Subdivision on         

Monday, March 15, 2021 from 5:00  p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 

There is the potential for the quorum for the City of Raymore            

Council to be present at any given time. 

 


